
Dear Aldrich & Bonnefin Client: 

On March 11, 2020 we emailed a statement to our clients (and posted the statement on the BCG 
website) regarding our firm’s efforts to help contain the spread of the coronavirus.  At that time we 
had determined that we would not cancel any BCG Seminars scheduled for March. 

March Seminars Canceled.  However, due to increasing concerns regarding public gatherings, we 
have decided to be more proactive and therefore we have canceled the remaining BCG 
Electronic Banking Seminars this month.  The Seminar locations we are canceling are: 

• San Francisco, Palace Hotel, Friday, March 13, 2020

• Garden Grove, Anaheim Marriott Suites, Wednesday, March 18, 2020

• Ontario, Doubletree Hotel, Friday, March 20, 2020

Please note that we will automatically cancel your registration on our end – but consider registering 
for the Recording Playback! 

We encourage you to register for the BCG Recording Playback which is already scheduled for 
Tuesday, March 24, 8:30 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.  Moreover, we are working on scheduling two additional 
Recording Playbacks during the week of March 16 to accommodate your schedules (note that 
Recording Playbacks are for BCG members only).  Once we have those dates, we will send another 
announcement.  As a reminder, only those individuals who are registered for the Playback can 
receive continuing education credit. 

BCG Non-members.  For those who are registered for one of these seminar locations and work for a 
financial institution that is not a BCG member, if you paid by credit card we will automatically process 
your refund back to the credit card.  If you paid by check we will contact you directly to obtain some 
additional information so that we may issue a check for your refund. 

To the extent you would like to attend the Recording Playback from the comfort of your offices, we 
would welcome your application to join BCG – we do not require an application fee or an upfront 
deposit to join.  For more information regarding BCG membership, please contact Katrina Jensen at 
KJensen@ABLawyers.com. 

April Mortgage Lending Compliance Seminar.  We have not made any decision with regard to the 
April Mortgage Lending Compliance Seminar.  If we decide to cancel any of those seminars, we will 
issue another announcement. 

Our Firm’s Contingency Planning.  We also previously announced that we are implementing 
measures to enable our employees to work remotely, should the need arise, in order to ensure that 
our firm can continue to advise our clients, including BCG members, and deliver our services with 
minimal disruption. 

We appreciate your understanding and patience.  Please contact us if you have any questions 
regarding our law firm at info@ablawyers.com or upcoming BCG Events at 
info@bankerscompliancegroup.com.  We shall get through this together! 
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